
          Livonia Public Schools 
Facilities and Operations 

 
 
 
Date:  October 22, 2019    
 
To: Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
    
From:   Harry C. Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations 
 
Re:   Recommendation to Purchase Security Hardware for Buchanan 

Elementary and Garfield Community Schools 
 
 
 
I am recommending and seeking approval to purchase additional hardware for 
Buchanan and Garfield schools, as the assessment was not complete for the Safety 
Grant at the time of the bid. 
 
Attached please find a quote and description of the additional hardware needed to 
complete the project.  FBH was able to hold the prices as they were on the hardware 
bid. 
 
This additional order will complete all hardware upgrades at the buildings previously 
identified. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
 
cc: K. Oaks 
 
Attachment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


